ISPGR Poster Acceptance Notification

From: Jude Ross <jude@podiumconferences.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 7:59:57 AM

To: Patrick Monaghan <pgm0011@auburn.edu>
Subject: [EXT] Re: ISPGR Poster Acceptance Notification

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Patrick Monaghan,

| am getting in touch as your recent abstract submission, with Abstract ID 1374886, titled: A
Preliminary Analysis of the Spatial and Temporal Contributions fo Step Length Asymmetry during
split-Belt Adaptation in Healthy Older Adults, for presentation at the ISPGR 2022 World Congress
has been accepted as a poster presentation.

Your presentation will be allocated any time between July 4th — July 7th, 2022, and the specific date
and time of your presentation will be confirmed in due course.



